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The Collier County Department of Health has confirmed a third patient has tested positive for 
COVID-19 who has a Marco Island address. Information related to specific cases is maintained 
by the Collier County Department of Health and Federal law protects personal medical 
information from being released. The protection of public health requires that we continue to 
follow CDC social distancing guidelines. We must continue to work together to keep our 
community safe and defeat COVID-19. 
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